
 

 

                             
 

October 5, 2022 
 

Notice of Relocation of Nagoya Branch 
 
Nissei Corporation (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: MOURI Akihiro; “the Company”) hereby 
announces the relocation of its Nagoya Branch as outlined below. 
 
1. New address 

11th Floor Nagoya Konoike Building, 2-19-1 Nishiki, Naka-ku, Nagoya City, Aichi 460-0003, 
Japan 
2. Main lines 

Tel: +81-52-218-5781 
Fax: +81-52-218-5782 

3. Start date for operations 
Monday, October 17, 2022 
(Operations at the current location will come to an end on Thursday, October 13. Please note that 
our offices will be closed on Friday, October 14 to commemorate the anniversary of the 
Company’s founding.) 

4. Access 
Three-minute walk from Fushimi Station on the Higashiyama and Tsurumai subway lines 
Eight-minute walk from Sakae Station on the Higashiyama and Meijo subway lines 
Eight-minute walk from Marunouchi Station on the Sakuradori and Tsurumai subway lines 

 

 
 

Contact information for inquires on the above 
Nissei Corporation 

General Affairs Department 
(Nissan Edobashi Bldg, 10-5, Nihonbashi-Honcho, 1-Chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo） 

TEL：+81-3-3241-2548 

 
 


